
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                   Monday 12th September 2022 

Class Welcome Meeting for all parents/carers 

Nursery class to Year 6 

On Wednesday 21st September we would like to invite you into school at the end of the 

school day to meet your child’s/children’s teachers and learning support assistants and hear 

about your child’s/children’s school day. 

Each class teacher will give a presentation on important information about school life and 

things you need to know about your child’s learning. There will be an opportunity for you to 

ask any questions and see some of the work the children have already done since starting 

the new school year. 

Each class teacher will do two presentations to help parents who have more than one child 

in school. If you cannot get to all the presentations the class teacher will give you a copy. 

Presentation one:  3.40pm 

Presentation two:  4.10 pm  

We are confident that you will find this a very valuable meeting and will give you a great 

chance to get know your child’s Teacher and Learning Support assistant. 

We will host our normal ‘Parents Evening’ on Thursday 10th November. At this meeting you 

will be given a personalised picture of how your child/children is/are progressing in school. 

We look forward to seeing in school on Wednesday (21st September) 

Many thanks 

Mrs Alyson Rigby 

Headteacher 


